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Please forward my below comment to the appropriate board: 

1 strongly oppose the hunting of moose at Kincaid Park in Anchorage. I am a 
frequent user of Kincaid Park at all times of the year. October is a special time 
to use the park, as in recent years snow has yet to fall and jogging and trail use 
is exceptional - the leaves are down and views are open. If the snow falls, cross 
country skiing begins. 

Moose are part of the reason for visiting and enjoying the park. Through the 18 
years I have used Kincaid, I have never had a problem with moose. lfa moose is on 
a trail , I use good judgment on whether to try to pass, or turn around and take 
another route. My use includes both the ski trails and the bike trail s. 

Allowing hunts in October, or any month, will be dangerous to park users. Do not 
take the chance of someone being shot by hunters bullets or shot. Likewise, using 
motorized vehicles on the ski trails will ruin them. 

Do not allow hunting in Kincaid Park. 
Thank you. 

John Goll 
Labrador Circle 
Anchorage, AK 99502 
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